VIRGINIA REAL ESTATE BOARD REGULATORY COMMITTEE MEETING

April 3, 2006

The Real Estate Appraiser Board Regulatory Committee held a meeting on Monday, April 3, 2006, at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, Richmond, Virginia.

The following Board Members were present for all or part of the meeting:

Richard Pruitt Diane Quigley Perry E. Turner, Jr.

DPOR Staff Members present for the meeting included:

Tammie Hall, Board Administrator

The meeting was called to order at 10:10 a.m.

The Committee discussed regulations and correspondence requesting that revisions be made.

There being no further business nor public comment, the meeting adjourned at 12:25 p.m.

John C. Harry, III, Chairman

/Jay W. DeBoer, Secretary